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ARPC Frontline is a resource the FSS community can reference to find the latest information and updates from 
the Headquarters Air Reserve Personnel Center. For more information about the notices, please follow the 
embedded links to the ARPC Digital Transformation webpage.  
 
ARPC Notice: 240506-01 
Topic: Pending AGR Process Actions Changes 
Impact: Air Force Reserve Airmen 
BLUF: Effective July 1, 2024, any assignment applications pending acceptance and/or hiring documents for 60 
days or more will be automatically closed. 

 
ARPC Notice: 240506-02 
Topic: Talent Marketplace (TM) Roles and Advertisement Phase 
Impact: TM Billet Owners, Hiring Authorities and Wing Commanders 
BLUF: ARPC would like to clarify the distinctions between a Billet Owner and the Hiring Authority, as well as 
outline the pre-requisition procedures and requisition phases. 

  
 
 

 
Additional resources are available at:  

HQ ARPC Information Toolbox on Teams 
https://www.arpc.afrc.af.mil/ 

https://www.af.mil/Policy-Updates/ 
FSS Commanders and Superintendents can call the FSSE line for assistance or questions. 
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